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Ottawa Gymnastics Centre receives the Community Building Fund - 

Operating Grant from the Ontario Trillium Foundation 

 

OTTAWA - The Ontario Trillium Foundation (OTF) is investing in non-profit organizations that 

have been impacted by COVID-19 to support their recovery efforts. The OTF Community Building 

Fund - Operating Grant supports non-profit organizations to rebuild their capacity and resiliency, 

deliver programs and services in innovative ways, and build healthy and vibrant communities 

across Ontario.  

 

Throughout the past two years, many community organizations have closed due to the financial 

burdens created by COVID-19, including lost revenue and increased facility costs. Unfortunately, 

the Ottawa Gymnastics Centre (OGC) has experienced similar challenges while attempting to 

continue to provide safe and high quality of service for our community.   

 

The Ottawa Gymnastics Centre is excited to receive $52,000 from the OTF Community Building 

Fund - Operating Grant to support continuing to satisfy rent and fixed facility operating costs, 

delivering experiences, and providing gymnastics programming to the community.  

 

The OGC is grateful for the assistance provided by the Ontario Trillium Foundation as the facility 

continues its mission to foster enthusiasm for gymnastics, while building foundations for sport and 

life. Additionally, the OGC is eager to maintain their values of quality, safety, and integrity, as they 

rebuild program capacities and reconnect with the community with support from the Community 

Building Fund - Operating Grant.  

 

We appreciate the opportunity and support that the Ontario Trillium Foundation has provided the 

Ottawa Gymnastics Centre.  

 

Please visit otf.ca to learn more about the Ontario Trillium Foundation and how they are 

supporting non-profit organizations and communities across Ontario. 

 

 

https://www.otf.ca/

